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        June 26, 2013
Dear Parent/Guardian:

It is mandatory at CSAT for all students grades 4-8 to wear a P.E. uniform.  The uniform will remain the same as it was last year, gold t-shirt and navy shorts with the school emblem.  The mandatory P.E. uniform will be the only acceptable apparel for P.E. class.  This year all students will also have the option of purchasing navy CSAT sweatpants as an alternative.  
The P.E. uniform can be purchased, starting July 15th through our online site, www.CSATGEAR.com.  T-shirts can be purchased for $6.00, shorts for $9.00 and sweatpants for $15.00.  All three pieces purchased together will be at a discounted price of $27.00 (prices do not include tax).  UNIFORMS GIVEN AND PURCHASED FROM LAST YEAR CAN STILL BE WORN!  Payment will be accepted via credit card and/or PayPal through the “CSAT Gear” website.  A link to this website can be found under “Announcements” on the school’s homepage (www.csat-k12.org).  Uniforms will only be able to be purchased online and will not be available for purchase at the school.  The uniform policy will be enforced beginning October 1, 2013.  Please order by September 10th to ensure delivery by September 30th.  If you have any questions about your order, please contact PDM Studios, at 694-8337, and ask for Paul.  PDM Studios is a separate entity from CSAT thus all inquiries must be handled directly through PDM Studios.  
Just a reminder, please keep in mind when purchasing uniforms, that your child takes physical education four days a week.  Because of the frequency of P.E., we strongly recommend two P.E. uniforms to allow time for laundering.  Lockers will be provided with a school issued lock to provide students with the opportunity to keep both their sneakers and uniform in school all the time.  
Sincerely, 

Mr. Andrew Lyle

CSAT K-8 Principal 
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